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A note from the Founder... Upcoming Events...

Dear Friends, 

Jack and I appreciate all your best wishes for 

Jack's speedy recovery this summer and 

report that Jack is much better and getting 

stronger every day!   

We had a successful 2017 and remind 

everyone to register for the December 2nd 

cancer caregiver seminar. "It takes a 'village' 

to to help a family impacted by cancer!", a 

recent attendee told me. 

On Dec 2nd you will learn how to cope with 

any added Holiday stress, engage family and 

friends to share the care AND relieve you, the 

primary caregiver, of routine errands. It is all 

about increasing the 'circle of care' for both 

the primary caregiver and the patient.  Meet 

over 12 local support, service and resource 

organizations who are here to help.  

Bring the family, enjoy breakfast and a 

Special Holiday Raffle.  

We wish all of you a very peaceful and loving

Thanksgiving, Hanukkah, Christmas and a 

very happy and healthy New Year! 

-Barbara and Jack

"Cancer is a Family Affair"

Saturday,December 2, 2017 

8:30-11:30 a.m. 

Embassy Suites by Hilton 

5001 N. Scottsdale Road. Scottsdale, AZ 

Register at: azmn.info/care 

(All seminars are FREE and open to the public, first 25 

people receive special tickets to our raffle)!

Location: 

Stonecreek Golf Club-  

4435 E Paradise 

Village Pkwy S, 

Phoenix, AZ 85032

Play 18 Holes for a reason! 

All proceeds benefit AZMN’s 

live interactive seminars

specifically to educate cancer 

patients and all cancer 

caregivers in Arizona. 

Let’s help families cope and 

embrace their new role with 

confidence for their own 

health and the wellbeing of 

the cancer patient they care 

for.

Register at: 

azmngolf.com

To Sponsor or Donate visit www.azmyelomanetwork.org
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http://www.azmngolf.com/
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We appreciate your understanding and have re-scheduled 

Out Race Cancer® to Saturday, April 28th. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. Registrants may either donate their Nov 2017 entry fee, Let it ride and apply 

payment to April 28th or request a refund by calling 623-466-6246 or email admin@azmyelomanetwork.org.

Fall Highlights 

Pictured L-R: Founder/CEO of AzMN 

Barbara Kavanagh, BBVA Compass Brand 

ambassador Sandra Lee

Attendees of our September 30th CCEP seminar, and Kurt 

Riske's grand opening of Dos Sombreros Restaurant in October!

The CCEP program is for Caregivers of ALL types of Cancer and is supported by the 

BHHS Legacy Foundation which is an Arizona charitable organization whose philanthropic mission is to 

enhance the quality of life and health of those it serves. 
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Shop for everyone on your gift list this holiday at http://smile.amazon.com/ch/32-0169742 
and Amazon donates to Arizona Myeloma Network. #YouShopAmazonDonatest
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